

~ every student, known, valued & cared for ~

Dear 4L Parents and Carers.

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Katon has returned to Plumpton P.S. after completing her work as the Aboriginal Education Consultant at the Department of Education's Nirimba Office. She will be joining Mrs Lopez to teach 4L from the beginning of Term 3.

We will be farewelling Mrs Lafu at the end of this term. I am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs Lafu for her work with 4L and wishing her all the very best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. M Larkin Principal 26/6/2020

PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

33 Bottles Road Plumpton NSW 2761
P: 9832 2466 or 9832 2477
E: plumpton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
W: www.plumpton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au